
  

Helen Goldsmith

         BA  (HONS) DipABRSM

   Managing Director
44 Durham Avenue

Netherton
Liverpool 

Merseyside
L30 1RF

Telephone: 07929262319

Instrumental, Ensemble, Aural & Theory Tuition      Email: gold.musictuition@gmail.com

Dear parents, guardians, students and friends,

Please inform us if you do not wish your child or children to be pictured or filmed for any forms of 
social media, websites or in any articles/journals relating to Gold Music.
Any photographs or videos taken would be by a Gold Music appointed photographer or 
videographer or directors of the company and will only be taken during concerts, music events and 
at tuition venues. This material will only be used for the purpose of promoting music in the 
community by Gold Music.

Many thanks for your co-operation.

Yours Sincerely,

Helen Goldsmith

GOLDMUSIC
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